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25th May, 1964 

Dr. Grote Reber, 
Tasmanian Regional Laboratory, 
"Stowell", 
Stowell Avenue, 
HOBART, Tas. 

Dear Dr. Reber, 

Thank you for your latest letter. Please forgive me, 
but I cannot find your reprints and without them I am still at sea. 
Perhaps you could also let me see the manuscript of your Indian 
paper? I could then find out whether anyone of my colleagues 
is interested, as they well might be. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 
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(0. H. Frankel) 
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